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SYNOPSIS The Little Rock Police Department is requesting approval to 

allow the City Manager to amend the current contract with the 
architectural firm of Roark, Perkins, Perry & Yelvington to 
reflect their participation in the design, procurement and actual 
placement of furniture for the 12th Street Station. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT The cost for this request is $40,295.82 which will increase the 
“not to exceed amount to $892,195.82.”  Funding comes from 
the 12th Street Contingency Fund. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

CITIZEN 
PARTICIPATION 

N/A 

  
BACKGROUND 

 
The architectural firm of Roark, Perkins, Perry & Yelvington 
worked with both Division Commanders and other members 
of the Command Staff to design, select and solicit bids from 
State Contract vendors to provide both practical and 
functional furniture for the 12th Street Station. The fee for this 
project is 6.5% of the actual cost of the furniture purchased 
($619,935.57).  They were very instrumental in securing the 
correct furniture and accessories. 
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